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Ref: AHY/nc 

 

                                                                    

September 2018 

 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s) 

 

Ref: Year 11/12/13 Drawing Workshop, Tuesday 2nd October 2018 

 

I am delighted to inform you that your son/daughter is invited to attend a half day drawing 

workshop on Tuesday 2nd October 2018. The workshop will begin at 8.55am in room 120 and finish 

at 1.20pm.  

 

This workshop has been specially organised for our more able students in Art and Design. The 

workshop will be a life drawing class; a female model will be provided. Students will have the 

opportunity to learn new skills, experience working in a range of exciting new ways and will create 

work in a variety of media. Each student will be able to produce a body of work which will be an 

invaluable addition to their coursework portfolio and will hopefully make a significant impact on 

their overall marks for coursework. 

 

The cost for each student is £3.90 which goes towards the cost of the model.  I must make you 

aware that there are a limited number of tickets available for this workshop; tickets will be 

allocated on a first come, first served basis. A place can be secured by paying for the 

workshop via Parent Pay. Under current legislation I am obliged to point out that the costs 

associated with this workshop must be requested as a voluntary contribution, but I must inform 

you that unless all parents who are able are willing to contribute, the workshop may not take 

place. Limited financial assistance is available in certain cases. Please contact Mrs Botting, 

Bursar, at jbotting@imberhorne.co.uk in confidence if you are unable to contribute so that 

suitable arrangements can be made or if you have any other queries or difficulties regarding 

the on-line payment system. 

 

We require parental consent in order to take students off-site or to attend events.  Parental 

consent is considered to have been given once the trip or event is paid for on ParentPay.  We 

will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child for this trip.  If, 

however, the contact details or medical conditions have changed, please update this on 

SIMS Parent immediately.  
 

Clothing: We recommend that participants wear old, comfortable clothing if possible. Fashion 

clothing and school uniform is inappropriate as clothes get very dirty with the use of charcoal, 

chalks and pastels. Students will, at times, be working on the floor.  Students may bring old cushions 

to kneel on. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs A Hayden 

Leader of learning ART                                                                                                       
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